
MEMORANDUM

TO: LYCOMING LAW ASSOCIATION

FROM: John P. Pietrovito, Esquire
Chairperson

DATE: January 14, 2008

RE: Education Committee
Annual Report

The Education Committee continued its efforts to provide the members of the

Lycoming Law Association the opportunity to obtain their required Continuing Legal

Education credits at an affordable price without the necessity of traveling outside of

Lycoming County.  The LLA’s Executive Director, Jessica A. Engel, solicited

volunteers from the LLA to present Lunch and Learn seminars throughout the year.

This program continues to grow and become more popular among the members of

the LLA.  In addition, the Committee reviewed the lists of videotaped seminars

sponsored by the Pennsylvania Bar Institute and selected the topics which the

Committee thought would be of interest to members of the LLA.  There were several

seminars conducted by “outside providers” that were registered for CLE credits

through the LLA.  Finally, the Lycoming Paralegal Association organized and

presented a seminar which was registered for CLE credits through the LLA.

Respectfully submitted,

John P. Pietrovito
Chairperson


